
Thank you so much for your offer to support the Georgina Pop-Up Breakfast Club!  
We are in unchartered, challenging times, and now more than ever, we need to support 
one another. 
 
Over 20% of our province's children go to school hungry. With the school closures 
due to COVID-19, the Georgina Pop-up Breakfast Club was quickly developed as a 
means to help offset financial burdens for feeding our most vulnerable children. Our 

team members came together with a common purpose – to provide kid-friendly, nourishing breakfast and snack 
items to Georgina families that could use the support. 
 
How You Can Lend Support: 
 
As a team, we are committed to limiting person-to-person contact at ALL costs in 
the hopes of preventing the transmission of COVID-19. Our committee members 
have now moved to online shopping to avoid in-person contact, and we sort and 
package our bags individually.  
 
**As a result, we are attempting to keep our team small in order to prevent the transmission of COVID-19, and are 
not currently looking to add volunteers.  Having said this, we recognize that we live in an amazing community of 
individuals who want to service those in need.  If you would like to participate in this with us, we are asking for: 

• Large quantity food donations (*Particularly kid-friendly non perishable breakfast, lunch and snack 
items)  

• Monetary donations via E-transfer to popupbreakfastclub@gmail.com 
• Spread the word and refer people to our Facebook page @TheGeorginaPopUpBreakfastClub and 

follow us on Instagram @TheGeorginaPopupBreakfastClub 
 
Some Frequently Asked Questions: 
 
Who Can Qualify For a Bag? 

• Anyone with child(ren) living in Georgina! There is NO application process and no qualifying stipulations. 
*Friend requests are welcome, but the recipient must be aware that they are receiving a bag. 

 
How Much Information Do I Need To Provide In Order To Get a Bag? 

• The ONLY question that we ask of people is their address so that our team can safely do a porch drop-off. 
When community members reach out for support, one of our team members is dispatched to deliver the 
package of food to their doorstep or porch. *No in-person contact is allowed. Recipients are then messaged 
to alert them that their food items have been delivered. 
 

Is My Information and Use of the Georgina Pop-Up Breakfast Club Kept Confidential? 
• Yes. Our team is committed to maintaining confidentiality at ALL costs. Team members doing porch drop 

offs are only provided the address – no other information is necessary. 
 
Our Contact Information: 
We can be reached through our Facebook page @TheGeorginaPopUpBreakfastClub, via Instagram 
@TheGeorginaPopupBreakfastClub and via email @ popupbreakfastclub@gmail.com 
 
Thank you again for your support - we look forward to hearing from you! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Emilee Elliott 
Co-Founder 
Client Liaison Director 
 

Yasmine Steitieh 
Co-Founder 
Financial Director 
 

Erin Brimble 
Co-Founder 
Outreach Director 


